
Priory News 4th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We find ourselves between two Bank Holiday Mondays this 

week—and it feels quite unusual! 

It’s been great to hear about how much the Year 4 children en-

joyed their residential to Burwell House last week. The teachers 

have shared how enthusiastic the children were during the week, 

representing the school well in their activities. Well done! We are 

very proud of you!   

Our Coronation lunch takes place tomorrow in school, along with 

activities in class to learn about the Coronation. Unfortunately, we 

have had to delay our bulb planting (as the bulbs are still in transit) 

- so if you are able to lend a hand, there’s still time to get involved. 

Just let us know by dropping into the school office. 

Whatever you choose to do over the forthcoming Bank Holiday 

weekend, we hope you all enjoy the time with your family, and will 

look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 9th May. 

Best Wishes,     

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Coronation Celebrations 5th May 

Bank Holiday Monday—School Closed 8th May 

Year 6 SATS Week 9th—12th May 

Longsands visiting Year 6 15th May 

Class Photographs 17th May 

MD4 Class Assembly 18th May 

Cross-Country Championships 16th May 

Year 3 Coffee Morning 19th May 

Year 5/6 MHST Workshop 22nd May 

Breck Foundation Workshops 24th May 

Breck Foundation Parents Evening 24th May 

EW3 Class Assembly 25th May 

End of Half-Term 26th May 

MHST Parents’ Coffee Morning 7th June 

 

 

 

Parents Information Evenings 

Last week, we asked for your views about parents    

information evenings. If you haven’t yet completed our 

survey, there’s still time! Click here to do so. 

We would like to know which events you would be    

interested in, and which ways of holding these work 

best for you.  

Year 4 Burwell Residential 

Last week, we went to Burwell House. We were there for 3 

days and two nights. We did many fun activities like the 

Snail Game, the Smuggler’s Mystery, and the egg-cellent 

Eggscape Part One and Part Two and more. It was so fun. 

We also did  enamelling and finally, we played Burwell Fox.  

We learnt to make our beds, being respectful, teamwork 

and responsibility.  

There were six rooms in Burwell House: Beckett, Racoon, 

Drove, Colchester, Pike, Web and Wallis. At 4pm, on the first 

day, we got shown to our bedrooms.  My room was called 

Drove.  

It was the best trip! 

Emily and Storm, TH4 

Level 4 Bikeability 

Well done to our Year 4 children 

who took part in Bikeability     

sessions this week—learning 

about how to make sure their 

bike was roadworthy, and      

control and safety when riding. 

Well done to LF5 for your superb class assembly!  

TCS Mini-Marathon for Schools 

Over the course of this week and next, we are inviting      

children to pledge to run or walk a mile—as part of a        

London Marathon Challenge to break a World Record! The 

record is a challenge to have the most number of children 

being active in a month. We are all keen to give it a go! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEGwcfAjgCvtLvvXLGl6F9AlUOE42T0I5NlRRNzhNTUlJUTBLNFM2RjI2Ri4u



